
 

Healthier 
Together for 
the Winter 

Saturday 17th December 2022 

10:00am until 12:00pm 

No. 65 High Street, Nailsea 

This event is aimed at providing up to date information to 

local residents (particularly the most vulnerable), on how 

and where to access NHS services at this time of year 

where the Health Service is traditionally under its greatest 

pressure.  

You are welcome to come in, sit down, and have a chat 

with one of our special guests, and even have a hot drink, 

and a mince pie!  
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